

### **NEWSLETTER**

Term 4: Week 1 2022

office@meads.e-sussex.sch.uk

### **This Week—Achievements**



House Points Winners this week AMBER



Thank you so much to everyone who went on a 2p hunt around their homes and helped fundraise money for All the Twos Twosday on 22/2/22. We were overwhelmed with the response!!

The winners are Aban (Y4) and Mahan (YR) collecting over £40 in 2ps!! Fabulous fundraising both of you and Congratulations!!

And a huge well done to our runners up Emiko (Y4) and Kenzo (Y2) collecting over £30s worth of 2ps!!

Thank you to everyone for their generosity and fabulous fundraising!!! The Friends



Go to the end of this newsletter to find out what we are planning to do on World Book Day



### Rainbow Awards:

**Reception: Edward Neale** 

**Year 1: Kossay Akalay** 

**Year 2: Yasmin Moore** 

**Year 3: Matthew Hatton** 

**Year 4: Max Plagado** 

**Year 5: Harry Standing** 

**Year 6: Josh Cooper** 

#### **Upcoming dates**

https://www.meads.e-sussex.sch.uk/coming-events

Monday 28th February: Y4 Swimming starts

Wednesday 2nd March Y5/6 –Royal Hippodrome—Bugsy Malone—Ratton Performing Arts Group

Thursday 3rd March—World Book Day

Friday 1st April: Last day of Term 4

**Easter Holiday** 

Tuesday 19th April—School Open

## This week in pictures

Year 2 had THE most fantastic morning with Phil from Jaws 'n' Claws! We learnt lots of weird and wonderful facts about creatures and creepy crawlies from different habitats. We had the opportunity to hold, stroke and make friends with lots of them too! We were all very brave!

















# This week in pictures





Reception had a wonderful morning taking part in Jaws n Claws. We learnt lots about different animals and their habitats and got to stroke and hold lots of them. Well done Reception, you were all so brave! Please see Tapestry for more photos.













### **World Book Day**















We are delighted to announce World Book Day next Thursday 3rd March

Our theme is 'snuggle up with a book'.

We would like to invite the children to come into school wearing their pyjamas/onesies, just as if they were curled up in bed ready to read. Obviously, if you have a book character costume already and would like to wear it, we would love the opportunity to guess who you are.

#### **Photo Competition:**

Part of the events planned for World Book Day is an extreme reading photo competition. We would like the children to be photographed reading in weird and wonderful (but safe) places. Please email these to class teachers so we can share them as a school during World Book Day.

#### **Book Swap**

We are also planning on a book swap during the day. If your child could bring in pre-loved book(s) in good condition that they no longer wish to read, we will amalgamate the school donations together and all children will then have the opportunity to select a different book completely free of charge.

Please do not hesitate to contact Miss Lever or Miss Barfield if you have any questions.

We are looking forward to celebrating World Book Day!

https://www.worldbookday.com